## To Whom It May Concern:

It was 20 years ago this month that we started construction on our first home with Three Hammer Construction. After meeting with other builders, Jacque and I decided to build with Three Hammer Construction because of their excellent reputation, attention to detail, and having the best overall value for our home. Merle Hammack worked with us to determine which house plan would be best for our family. Merle and the entire crew provided a great deal of personal attention in making alterations to the plan we decided upon both before and during the building process. I am still amazed that one of the owners, Irv Hammack, personally excavated our basement! Best of all, the home was completed on time at the price we had expected and was very well built.

Now, after 20 years of enjoying our home, Jacque and I have decided to move and build our next home. It was very easy deciding on whom to build with and have signed on again with Three Hammer Construction to complete our new home. This time we are working with Glenn Hammack who has worked very hard with us to design our new house making important recommendations and suggestions that I know will insure us of many years of enjoyment. It has been comforting knowing we have a builder who will look out after us and make building our new home as easy as it can be. As with our current home, the construction of our new house is going on schedule with Glenn being available for any questions we might have. We can't wait to be in our new home!

For us, there is only one builder – Three Hammer Construction!

Sincerely,

Steven R. Anderson Vice-President

